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Meeting Minutes
Agenda items


New batch of six (6) Clevertouch boards are coming in the next few weeks. We are excited about the wealth of opportunities this new technology affords our teachers, ultimately benefiting our students. 
Teachers & staff are still without our two main copiers in the teachers’ lounge. We are waiting on the last of three (3) total quotes to come in for the service needed to complete the project.
We do not currently have a cell phone policy but see that it is becoming an issue on our campus. We will most likely have to attach a fee to confiscation if warnings do not work. 
Additionally, we do not currently have an earrings policy but may need to look into creating one soon.
We don’t want hair-dyeing to become a distraction for the students so we will talk with the parents and look at creating a policy for this as well. Ultimately our goal with these policies is to ensure our students are not getting typecast and can focus on their education.
We are losing one of our 1st grade teachers. Because of the hiring freeze in our district we had to look internally and are going to be able to move one of our fifth grade teachers to this position. We think this will be very beneficial for our students. 
We hope to look at fundraising options and initiatives soon to help offset the budget challenges we are facing during this unprecedented time. 
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